

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services Department of Public Health

250 Washington Street, Boston, MA 02108-4619 617-624-6000 | mass.gov/dph

Maura T. Healey Governor Kimberley Driscoll Lieutenant Governor Kiame Mahaniah, MD, MBA Secretary

Robert Goldstein, MD, PhD Commissioner

Notice of Cancellation

The August 14, 2025 public session meeting of the Board of Registration of Physician Assistants has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting will occur on September 11, 2025.